
 

ANMF COVID-19 Newsflash: 

Calvary Health Care Tasmania - 

COVID-19 preparation and N95 fit 

testing  
The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has been in contact 

with WorkSafe Tasmania who are currently investigating Calvary Health Care Tasmania’s COVID-19 

risk mitigation and planning strategy. The ANMF has advised WorkSafe Tasmania that the following 
concerns have been raised by members: 

 

• N95 Mask fit tests – there are many members who have not yet been fit tested or have failed 

their fit test and not been provided alternative masks.  

• Limited, unmarked, or unclear donning and doffing stations. 

• Lack of adequate air filtration in procedure rooms (i.e., Endoscopy at St Vincent’s campus) 
 

The ANMF would encourage all members to: 
1. Complete Calvary Health Care hazard and risk forms to report concerns regarding their 

workplace COVID-19 risk mitigation strategies 
2. Seek advice from the ANMF if you are approached to participate in meetings with 

management where you feel you may require support.  
 

The ANMF will continue to update members if more information becomes available regarding the 
investigation.  
 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and 
care workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent 
members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to 
understand your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice 

that’s relevant to you. 

 



 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team via email on 
membersupport@anmftas.org.au. Email is the preferred and fastest way of contacting the team. 
Alternatively, you can phone (03) 6223 6777 or 1800 001 241 if outside Hobart. 
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